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Heller to Visit Katherine Dunn Elementary School

Media Advisory
On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, U.S. Senator Dean Heller will visit Katherine Dunn Elementary School and read to 4th grade students. Following the visit, Senator Heller will be available to speak with media.

WHAT:	Senator Heller to visit Katherine Dunn Elementary School 

WHEN:	Tuesday, October 13, 2015, beginning at 10:45 a.m. 
	Media Availability begins at approximately 11:30 a.m. 

WHERE:	Katherine Dunn Elementary School
                        1135 O'Callaghan Dr.
                        Sparks
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